1216 Blossom Lane
ﬁ BENTON Benton Harbor, MI 49022
“ STOWNSHIP Ph: 269-027-3541* Fax: 269-927-3567

= HOUSING COMMISSION

Email: bthc@bthcommission.org

May 19, 2025

NOTICE OF PUBLIC AVAILABILITY AND PUBLIC HEARING FOR
PROPOSED PHA ANNUAL/5 YEAR PLAN FOR 10/01/2025 -
09/30/2026

Public notice is hereby given that the Benton Township Housing Commission Public
Housing Annual/5 YEAR Plan (covering the period of October 1, 2025, through
September 30, 2026) is now available for public inspection, review, and comment.
The BTHC Public Housing Authority (PHA) Annual/5 Year Plan is a planning
document required by the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development
(HUD).

The public is invited to review and provide written comments on the proposed PHA
Annual Plan. The comment period commences on May 15, 2025 and will expire at
5:00 p.m. on June 28, 2025. A copy of the proposed PHA Annual Plan for public
inspection and review is located at the Administrative Office of the Benton
Township Housing Commission, 1216 Blossom Lane, Benton Harbor, M| 49022
during normal business hours, 08:15 a.m. to 4:45 p.m. Monday through Friday.

Public notice is also hereby given that the Benton Township Housing Commission
will hold a public hearing on June 30, 2025 at the Administrative Office Community
Room also located at 1216 Blossom Lane, Benton Harbor, Ml 49022 at 9:00 a.m. to
provide an opportunity for public review and comment on the proposed Annual
Plan.

ALl written comments regarding the proposed Annual Plan that are received prior to
5:00 p.m. on June 30, 2025, will be considered and reviewed for possible inclusion
in the final document that will be submitted to HUD.

For information or questions regarding the proposed PHA Annual/5 Year Plan
contact:

Executive Director Board of Commissioners
Mrs. Joyce Palmer Mr. Joseph Taylor, President
Mrs. Margaret A. Gathright
Rev. William Whitfield
Mrs. Diana Pollins-Spencer
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